
The Seneca Village Council held a public hearing on June 29, 2010 at the 
Seneca Village Hall. 
 
Public Hearing was called to order at 7:00PM 
 
Roll Call: Present: Sears, Timmons, Lamb, Victor, Spicer 
           Absent: none 
 
Mayor Spicer called the meeting to order referring to Attorney Mason for 
explanation on the annual appropriation ordinance. 
 
Attorney Mason explained that the appropriation ordinance would increase due 
to cost of living as well as storm water management and street department 
projects. 
 
Total appropriation is $13,724,800.00. 
 
Mayor Spicer asked if anyone in the audience would like to address the 
Council; resident Bill Steep asked the Council what the tax levy would be.  
Attorney Mason indicated it would most likely be lower than last year. 
 
Mayor Spicer asked the Council if they had any questions; none asked. 
 
A motion was made by Comm. Victor and seconded by Comm. Sears that the June 
29, 2010 Public Hearing is adjourned at 7:08PM. 
 
Roll Call: Ayes: Victor, Sears, Timmons, Lamb, Spicer 
           Nays: none 
 
 
 
____________________________________  
Theresa L. Russell, Village Clerk  

 


